
         

        

 
 
 

June 11, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Greetings!  My name is Tony O’Caña.  I am the President of the Rio Grande Valley Junior Golf 
Association.  We are a charitable, taxable 501(c)(3) organization who is dedicated to promoting 
and providing low-cost golf tournaments to the youth of the Rio Grande Valley, that is, Hidalgo, 
Willacy, Starr, and Cameron counties.  Our vision for the future is to provide a cost-free annual 
trip to the Border Cup (a competition between Laredo and the Rio Grande Valley) for as many 
youth golfers as possible along with our tournament operations.  Additionally, we want to grant 
two (2) scholarships for deserving senior golfers that have participated in our summer golf 
tournaments.  To accomplish this goal, I wish to ask for sponsorships.  Any amount donated will 
certainly help and be appreciated. 

Our Tax-Exempt Identification Number is 45-2624077. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this solicitation, please contact me at 956-570-6527 or email 
me at ocanargvjga2021@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your consideration in advance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tony O’Caña 
President 
Rio Grande Valley Junior Golf Association 


